
Katherine Brogan - NOAA Federal


From: Katherine Brogan - NOAA Federal


Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2019 3:27 PM


To: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal; Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: Dorian forecast guidance- Alabama


FYI


Kate Brogan


Special Projects Coordinator


Office of the Assistant Secretary of Commerce for Environmental Observation and Prediction


(Cell)  // (HCHB) 202/482-1026


On detail from NOAA Communications


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Katherine Brogan - NOAA Federal <katherine.brogan@noaa.gov>


Date: Sun, Sep 1, 2019 at 3:25 PM


Subject: Dorian forecast guidance- Alabama


To: FEMA-ESF15-Coordination <FEMA-ESF15-Coordination@fema.dhs.gov>


Good afternoon,


Sharing guidance from NOAA's National Weather Service recent regarding media inquiries and

social media activity about Hurricane Dorian and Alabama (see USA Today article).


NOAA public affairs is responding to media with the following:


The current forecast path of Dorian does not include Alabama:


https://www.nhc.noaa.gov/refresh/graphics_at5+shtml/155815.shtml?cone#contents

For the latest forecast information, please visit hurricanes.gov.


Please let me know if you have any questions.


Thank you,

Kate


Kate Brogan


Special Projects Coordinator


Office of the Assistant Secretary of Commerce for Environmental Observation and Prediction


(Cell)  // (HCHB) 202/482-1026


On detail from NOAA Communications
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